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On Tuesday 4th June 2019, at Room no. 710, Assoc.Prof.Dr.Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for
Research & International Relations, together with Assoc.Prof.Dr.Korbtham Sathirakul welcomed the
delegation from Shinshu University, Japan. The delegates included 1) Prof.Dr.Kiyoshi Tanaka
(Vice-President of Shinshu University (Intl. Affairs)), 2) Prof.Dr.Toshio Sakai (Academic Assembly
(Engineering), Department of Materials Chemistry), and 3) Prof.Dr.Nobuhiko Henmi (Director of
International Office of Faculty of Engineering). They visited MUPY to establish a research
collaboration between two institutions. After that, they visited MUPY facilities including Center of
Analysis for Product Quality (MUPY-CAPQ), MPIC, and faculty drugstore.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2501


